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Diary Dates 

November 

Thurs 23rd   In2Uni 
Year 6 to Bega 
Mon 27th Swimming 
Scheme Starts 

December 

Fri 8th School reports 

Whole school assembly 
1pm 

Tues 12th  Stage 2 / 3 
Celebration day 

Wed 13th School 
Presentation (Eden 
Marine High School 
11.00am) 

Eden Public School Respect                           

Responsibility                         

Resilience        

 Principal’s Report 
 
Last week I felt honoured and proud when attending the Leader speeches for 
2018. A very courageous group of fine young Stage 3 students presented their 
speeches for the leadership positions at Eden Public School in 2018. 
Congratulations to every single one of those students, you represented your 
school with respect and dignity.  
Bus Travel 
The school is working hard to support positive behaviour on the school buses to 
and from school. It is critically important that students are responsible and 
respectful at all times on the school bus, as it is the driver’s job to transport all 
children safely.  
It would be very helpful if all parents could please speak to their children about 
the importance of safe and appropriate behaviour on the bus. 
It is every student's responsibility to behave in a manner that ensures the 
safety and comfort of passengers and drivers.  
This includes: 

 Use appropriate language not offensive or racist language 
 Fighting, spitting, feet on seats, throwing things in or from the bus is not 

permitted 
 No eating or drinking (other than water) - unless for medical reasons or the 

bus operator gives written permission. 
 Offer seats to adults including people with a disability, elderly or expectant 

mothers 
 Do not push or shove other people 
 Do not bully or harass other passengers or the driver 
 Avoid attracting the attention of the driver except in the case of 

emergency 
 Do not play music at such volume that it may distract the bus driver or 

other passengers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful week, 
Tanja Vogt 
Principal 

 

NEWSLETTER‐Term 4, Week 7 Tuesday, 21st  November 2017

Joke Corner 

Q:   What has 

teeth but does not 

bite? 

 

 

 

A:   A zipper! 
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       This week’s PBL winners 

 

 

 

Mathletics News Week 7 

Another successful week for Mathletics at Eden Public. We had 2 students achieve their 
Gold Certificate and 4 students achieve their Silver Certificates. We also had 14 Bronze 
Certificates achieved last week. Well done everyone! Remember to get a Silver certificate 
you must get four Bronze certificates. Bronze certificates are earned by getting 1000 points in 
a week (Monday morning to Sunday night), about 5-10 activities in total. Just check the rocket 
ship to see your weekly progress. 

Congratulations also goes to 3K who were last week’s leading class with 5 certificates. 
Second place goes to 1C (4), with third place to 5/6H (2). Just remember students have full 
24hr access to Mathletics on the Internet.  

GOLD Certificate Awardees 
Beau Sawers, Angel Crome, James Bell and Jai Pendlebury. 
 
Silver Certificate Awardees 
Jayden Emmerson, Israel Manton, Ashton Douglas, Jayla Gilbert, Ricky Kennedy, Brooke 
Chester, Brody Latta, Boady Dunne, Kynnon Shand, Brayden Byrne, Jack Pollock, Caine 
Brown and Duncan Clark.  
 
Simon Taylor 
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Wednesday Raffle Roster 
Wednesday Raffle Week 8 

KC      Natalie Deahm 

KP      Kellie Nichols 

1C      Kaylene Collins 

1D     Liz Priestly 

2U     Steph Robin 

2B     Kerry Chester 

3K     Catherine Martino 

3/4E 3/4M   Jaimee Crofton 

4C     Genevieve McGuiness 

5/6H   Jess Munday 

5/6L   Bronwyn Farrell 

5/6E   Nicole Young 

Wednesday Raffle Week 7 

KC      Renee Doyle 

KP      Narissa Dunne 

1C     Tiona Hall  

1D     Amy Clark 

2U     Kim Emmerson  

2B      Kylie Cunning 

3K      Katrina Lackey 

3/4E 3/4M Janine Geraghty 

4C     Kerrie Chester 

5/6H   Tiona Hall 

5/6L   Regina Swane 

5/6E  Renee Dunne 

Swimming Program 

Reminder for all swimming students to wear their 

swimmers underneath their school uniform to be ready for 

a 9.30am start. Please return notes and money- remember 

it is compulsory for all Yr 2 students. 

Congratulations Morgan 
Morgan Thornton (12yrs) Junior Member of Eden Gardens Country 

Club + Cadet Member of Pambula Merimbula Golf Club played in 

the 2017 NSW Junior Pro-Am Championships on Wednesday 15th 

November at Twin Creeks Country Club- Luddenham, home of the 

NSW Open. Format of play was Texas Scramble in teams of four (3 

NSW/ACT junior Amateurs and 1 Golf Pro). Morgan’s team finished 

as runners-up, narrowly missing out in the winning event. Both teams 

had 101 points the winner being decided on a count back. 

Well done Morgan! 
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COMMUNITY PLAYGROUP 
Our community playgroup runs on a Wednesday morning from 10am to 12pm and it’s FREE! 

In the last few weeks at Playgroup we have tweaked and changed our program in response to families 

and children’s voices, advice and opinions. Together we all make up our community playgroup. We strive 

for a sense of belonging, knowing that when children and families feel belonging…connection and fun 

times in learning together follow. This week we are off on a whale watching adventure! This excursion is 

for all families currently enrolled in our playgroup. Please let us know via our Facebook Page if you are 

coming along. 

https:/www.facebook.com/groups/234706873691657/ 

We openly welcome new families. If you are keen to be part of our community playgroup, come along to 

the Log Cabin on Wednesday 29th November. 


